

DECLARATION OF ELIGIBILITY

5/6/2025

Gabrielle McKellar Managing Member McKellher LLC P.O. Box 82553 Baton Rouge, LA 70884

Re: Annual Declaration of Eligibility (DOE) Approval

Dear Ms. Gabrielle McKellar:

TxDOT has determined that McKellher LLC continues to meet the eligibility requirements of the federal DBE program at 49 CFR Part 26. Your firm is listed in the TUCP directory located at https://www.txdot.txdotcms.com. The Texas Unified Certification Program (TUCP) directory located at https://txdot.txdotcms.com lists all certified DBEs/ACDBEs that are eligible to participate as such on DOT-assisted contracts and procurements.

It is your obligation to submit the DOE annually on or before your next certification anniversary. A system generated courtesy reminder will be sent to the email address of record in advance of the DOE due date.

Certification Anniversary: October 31st.

For firms whose principal place of business is located outside of Texas, the certification anniversary is identical to what was issued in your jurisdiction of original certification.

All DBEs certified pursuant to 49 CFR Part 26, are automatically certified in TxDOT's Small Business Enterprise (SBE) Program and are eligible to participate on state funded contracts and procurements.

For information regarding Supportive Services, Outreach events, Conferences, or contracting and procurement opportunities at TxDOT, visit https://www.txdot.gov or send an email to CIV_Outreach@txdot.gov with the subject line "Business & Community Engagement". For contracting opportunities offered by any of the TUCP certification partners, contact the entity directly.

For general inquiries regarding DBE/ACDBE certification, contact Christina Calvo at (512)571-2490.

Sincerely,

Michael D. Bryant

Director

Civil Rights Division